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RAFFLE PRIZE  

We have two raffle   

prizes that we canõt find 

a phone number for. If 

you know Katherine 
Smart and Bryan Rowe 
please  contact the 

school office as we have 

prizes for them.   

 

HALLOWEEN  

The senior class thanks 

everyone for coming and 

supporting their          

Halloween party.  
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WELCOME 

WELCOME TO ROSENEATH  

Today we welcome Iris to Aft. She has an older 

brother Rowan in Lower Bridge.  

 

UNSW EXAMS  

Well done to all the students who participated in 

the UNSWõs exams this year. As you can see 

from the results our students did extremely 

well. Every year we offer this to students in 

Years 4 to 8. If you are interested in your child 

participating please talk to your childõs teacher 

early in 2018. We will advertise it in our school newsletter in February with dates and exams.  

 

UNSW MATHS  

 
 

 

UNSW ENGLISH  

 
 

ATHLETICS -  CENTRAL ZONES  

On Thursday next week we have 40 students going to the Central Zone Athletics. These        

students had to met the qualifying standards to compete. I am always so impressed at well our 

students do to meet these standards with our physical environment as we are not always able to 

prepare them as well as w would like for some of the events. We wish all athletes competing the 

best. Give it your best!  

Merit Credit Distinction High Distinction 

Billie 
Samantha 

Conory 
Oliver 
Abigail 
Sumner 

Marissa 
Ada 
Ned 

Ben G 
Gatsby 

Credit Distinction 

Frank 
Billie 
Marissa 
Seraphine 
Ben G 
Isabel 
Oliver 
Sumner 

Tennessee 
Ada 
Harry 
Abigail 
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LEAVING AT THE END OF THE YEAR  

If your child/ren are leaving at the end of the year (not year 8õs) and 

you havenõt already told us can you please email me -                     

principal@roseneath.school.nz.  

This is helpful when organising classrooms for 2018.  

 

HALLOWEEN LOWER DECK  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Participants of UNSW exams  

Halloween, Halloween, spooky Halloween.  

Children dressed as witches, ghosts  

Halloween, Halloween, spooky Halloween  

By Aryana  

Halloween ooooo! Spooky! 

Is it Halloween?  

Why Howling?  

It looks scary very frightening 

and terrifying very scary!  

By Indi  

I dressed up as a ghost  

By Amitai  

It is Halloween Scary people camp out 

and say BOO!  

By Violet  

Spooky spooky Halloween 

witches  

Cannibals waiting to 

é.pounce! Look Out 

Witches flying through 

the night.  

By Emmy 


